
 ALL ABOARD!!! 
 

The Detroit Model Railroad Club invites you to join us for our 90/51 

Anniversary celebrating 90 years as a club and 51 years in Holly. 

Saturday, May 17, 2025 

The celebration will begin at the club layout at 104 North Saginaw St. in Holly, 

MI.  Come to the club building after 2:00 p.m. to see all we have built over the last 

51 years at this location.  See the trains in action and all the new scenery work that 

has been done.  Share your stories with other members of our club’s long history.   

Around 4:30 p.m. the festivities will move to the Holly VFW hall at 201 Airport 

Dr. for Happy Hour.  We expect to have an ongoing slide show of the club’s 

layouts over the years.  Members used to show up to work sessions wearing hats, 

suits, and ties! 

Dinner will be served buffet-style starting around 5:30 p.m.  We are still working 

on the exact menu but there should be at least three entrees available.  After dinner 

we will have keynote speech from Eric Peterson.  Eric is a long-time member of 

the club and is very active with O Scale Central, an organization that promotes the 

2-rail O scale hobby all around the country. 

This session is open to everyone, not just club members.  We welcome your 

spouses and family so they can see how we enjoy our great hobby.  Please pass this 

invitation along to anyone you know who would like to take part.  We are the 7th-

oldest model railroad club in the country and want to share our 90 years of history 

with others.  Some of our founding members also created the National Model 

Railroad Association (NMRA). 

We are asking for $10 per person for this banquet.  If you plan to attend, please 

RSVP by sending an email to banquet@dmrrc.org or call 248-634-5811 

for more information.  Don’t delay, we need to get a headcount to the caterer by 

May 1st.  We really look forward to seeing you at this historic event! 
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